
 
 

IMPORTANT: Thanksgiving Payroll Schedules (Nov. 26, 2020) 
 

Thanksgiving November 26, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
Thursday, November 26, 2020, the Federal Reserve, banks, and Viventium’s 
offices will be CLOSED.  
 
Please make sure to review the payroll schedule, and be aware that payrolls 
processed later than the attached schedule may result in the late funding of 
your employees' direct deposits and/or your tax deposits, as well as a delay in 
the delivery of your payroll package. Please call your Dedicated Client Service 
Team to discuss the payroll schedule so we can work together to make sure all 
employees are paid timely. 
 

 
 

 
In it with you, 
 
Your Viventium Client Service Team 
 

https://info.viventium.com/payroll-schedule-2020
https://info.viventium.com/payroll-schedule-2020
https://info.viventium.com/hubfs/2020%20Client%20Communications/2020%20Year-End/2020%20Payroll%20Schedule%20-%20Thanksgiving.pdf

